
NEWSLETTER 2nd December 2022 

Great excitement in Year 1 as they received a special  

delivery of ‘Snowflake’ the Elf  

They will all be on their best behaviour too, as the Elf 
brought a Santa Cam to keep an eye on them! 



Year 5 went on a local 
area walk as part of our 
geography unit. We are 
exploring land use and 
how the buildings in the 
town centre are used. 

YEAR 5 GEOGRAPHY 



 

All the way back in September we held our bi-annual book fair. Your support helped us to 
raise over £400 to spend on books to update and develop  our reading spine (our collection of 
essential reads for each year group). 

 

We want our school to be a place where children are read to, enjoy, discuss and 
work with high quality books. These ‘essential reads’ are a store of classics, creat-
ing a living library inside a child’s mind. This is the ‘Reading Spine’. We are provid-
ing the Pie Corbett reading spine to our classrooms so that children have access 



 

  

This is a list of books for each year group. 
These books are the newest additions to our 
reading spine (our reading spine is a collection 
of essential reads for each year group - com-
prising of a range of quality texts). 

Ideas for santa’s LIst 



 

 

This week our class winners are Year 
5.  

Well done to them.  
 

 Our pupil competition winner this 
week is Jack Woodward Jones from  

Year 5 

Well done Jack. 

Thank you to everyone who came and supported 
our Christmas Fair on Thursday. It was a great 
success and everyone seemed to enjoy it. We 
raised £150 for the PTA and £100 for the  
Student Council. 
Some of the stall holders commented on how 
lovely and polite our children are.  
Well done to the children for making us proud! 



 
Events for the 

diary 

December 2022 
 

Thursday 1st December 3.15pm – Christmas Fair  
    A variety of stalls from local businesses selling Christmas gifts and cakes 

or you can just join us for a coffee and a mince pie.  
All proceeds will go to the PTA fund. 

Friday 2nd December – Own Clothes Day   
      donations of bottles, chocolates and goodies for the Christmas Bingo.  
 
Thursday 8th December – Christmas Bingo.  
     Doors open 5.30pm for eyes down at 6pm. Raffle tickets £1 per strip, Bin-

go tickets £1 each or 6 for £5 
 
Monday 12th December 9.30am and 1.45pm –  
     Reception and Year 1 Christmas play 
Tuesday 13th December 6pm St John Fisher Church  
     Years 4, 5,6 Christmas Play.  
Wednesday 14th December 9.30am and 1.45pm  
     Year 2 & 3 Christmas Play. . 
Thursday 15th December  
 Christmas Dinner Day. Please order by Friday 9th December 
   Christmas Jumper or own clothes in Christmas colours and a bit of tinsel. 
 School Disco and sweet treats in the afternoon. (no charge) 
 
Tuesday 20th December  
Breakfast with Santa. Children come into school as normal, breakfast will 

be in class and Santa will visit and give out selection boxes. (£2 per child) 
 

School closes at 1.30 pm Wednesday 21st December 



FOREST SCHOOL  

   SUPERSTAR AWARDS  

Awards—Congratulations to the following children 

SMILE AWARDS 

  DOJO AWARDS  

 



Reception and Year 1 - Monday,12th December, 2 performances, 
one in the morning and one in the afternoon. 

Years 2 and 3 - Wednesday, 14th December  
Years 4, 5 and 6 Tuesday,13th December in St John Fisher 

Church at 6pm 

1st December  

8th December 

20th December 

and 

15th December  

CHRISTMAS PLAYS 

Here is the link if you wish to have a look at the Wednesday Word: 

 

The school email has changed to: 

 
sec.stjohnfisher@haltonlearning.net 

             23rd November 2022 

 

 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/preparation?pid=MTA101634&v=77.9 

https://www.paperturn-view.com/uk/wednesday-word/preparation?pid=MTA101634&v=77.9

